
 
Sign up today for SFO’s quarterly community newsletter so you don’t miss out on things like airline launches, 
improvement projects and much more! Sign up for SFO Update @ https://www.flysfo.com/newsletters 
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NOTICE 

January 7, 2022 
 
TO: San Francisco International Airport Ground Transportation Providers 
 

SUBJECT: Federal Mask Mandate Extension  
 
At the direction of the CDC, the Transportation Security Administration (TSA) has extended the mask 
mandate on public conveyances and at transportation hubs until March 18, 2022. You must continue 
to ensure that your passengers and staff wear a mask covering the nose and mouth while in your 
vehicles and while moving around SFO. Certain exceptions are allowed, including removing the mask 
for short periods while eating or drinking. The full text of the CDC order can be read here: 
https://www.cdc.gov/quarantine/pdf/Mask-Order-CDC_GMTF_01-29-21-p.pdf 
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